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Dear Parents,  

As part of our Design Technology topic, which is based around food nutrition, we will be investigating what 
makes a good smoothie. 

In order to research the different types of smoothies available to purchase, the children will be tasting mass 
produced smoothies.  

Later on, the children will be designing, making and evaluating their own versions of smoothies in 
school.  In order to purchase a variety of smoothies for the children to sample and to cover the costs of the 
ingredients, we are asking for a contribution of £2 per child. Please send your child’s contribution into their 
class teacher, in a named envelope with the attached permission and allergies slip enclosed. 

Please note, it is vital that you complete the slip below with any known allergies for your child and return 
this with your contribution in an envelope marked with your child’s name.  Please have returned this by 
Wednesday 17th July. 

Many thanks,  

 

Mr Barry and Mrs Ray  

____________________________________________________________________________ 

Allergies Alert Form for Healthy Snack Bars 

I agree to my child __________________________ class _____tasting and making a variety of smoothies.  I 
enclose a contribution of £2 towards the purchasing of samples and basic ingredients.  

My child does not have any allergies / My child is allergic to: (please delete as appropriate) 

________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________  

Signed __________________________________________ Date _____________________ 
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